
Tuesday 

April 15, 2014 
 

Today’s Program 
 

Today’s Song:  America the Beautiful - Bob Tillotson 
 

Today’s Invocation:  Kirk Neely 
 

Health & Happiness:  Hank Steinberg 
 

Today’s Program:  Spartanburg County Council Update 

       - Jeff Horton 

 

Last Week’s Program 
 

Katherine Jeter gave an inspiring talk about her climb on Mt 

Kilimanjaro at age 75.  Mount Kilimanjaro is a dormant volcanic 

mountain in Tanzania.  It is the highest mountain in Africa and 

the highest free-standing mountain in the world at 19,341 feet 

above sea level.  Katherine was able to reach the top in an 8 day 

climb and then descend in only 2 days. Less than 50% of the 

people who attempt this climb manage to reach the top.  She 

encouraged us to climb our own mountain top and seek 

challenges at every age.  

 

Upcoming Programs 
 

April 22 Burn Your Ships / Living Your Faith 

      - Coach Joe Hyland 

 

April 29 New Member Talks 

Birthdays ..................... 
 

April 13  Stephanie Burton 

April 14  Timothy Kowalski 

April 19  Kim Keith 

Attendance and Make-Ups 
 

75 members attended our April 8th meeting. Our adjusted attendance 

was 44.1%. The following make-ups were reported: 
 

No make-ups to report 
 

Send your make-up information to Kit Jennings:  

PO Box 906, Spartanburg, SC 29304 or email: cjenn519@aol.com 
 

Make-up on-line at: www.rotaryeclubone.org 

Welcome New Member 
 

Jacki Picard - Park Place Assisted Living 

Great Kids Deserve Great Books 

 
The Rotary Club of Spartanburg is once again participating with the 
Great Kids Deserve Great Books Book Drive organized by Hub City 
Writers Project.  We are supporting the project with a cash gift, but 
also will provide two collection days when you can bring new or 
gently used children’s books to the Piedmont Club for 
collection.  Last year our club donated more than 1,000 books to this 
worthy cause!  We have many new members in our club this year, 
so please take some time to check your attic and your bonus room 
for books that your children or grandchildren may have outgrown.  Of 
course, brand new books are especially welcomed. We will collect 
books at our meetings on April 22nd and 29th. 


